
Minister of Canadian Heritage Ministre du Patrimoine canadien
and Official Languages et des Langues officielles

Ottawa, Canada K1AOM5

Valoree McKay, C.A.E.

Executive Director
Canadian Library Association
400 - 1150 Morrison Drive

Ottawa, Ontario
K2H8S9

Dear Ms. McKay:

Thank you for your letter of December 10, 2014, regarding cuts to Statistics

Canada and the elimination of its long-form census. I appreciate you taking the time to

share your concerns with me.

In view of his responsibility for Statistics Canada, I have taken the liberty of
forwarding a copy of your correspondence to the Honourable James Moore, Minister of
Industry, for his consideration.

Please accept my best wishes.

Sincerely,

The Honourable Shelly Glover, P.C, M.P.

c.c.; The Honourable James Moore, P.C., M.P.
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